AH Committee

From: Leslie Leopoldino <bustalleopoldino@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, August 30, 2019 2:55 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Affordable Housing Project (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of

Makila Farms; Lahaina) AH-1(3) Sub(3)

Chair Tasha Kama — Housing Committee
Maui County Council

Kalana O Maui Building, Eight Floor

200 South High Street

Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

RE: Support Makila Farms!

Dear Chair Kama,

My name is Leslie Leopoldino. | am a strong supporter of the Makila Farms Project because | want to see the
younger generation be able to afford homes. These past 30 years | have lived here and worked in construction | have
heard about developers building affordable homes for our younger generation and it never passes through. Housing
here on Maui is expensive and | believe this developer is doing everything that need to be required to build these
homes. | would like to see this project be approved and don’t want to be disappointed.

Mahalo



